
From: Foster, Sally <SFoster@dew.sc.gov>
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

CC: Stanton, Cherylcstanton@dew.sc.gov
Scott, DarrellDScott@dew.sc.gov

Date: 1/4/2016 12:15:32 PM
Subject: Governor's position on H.3147 (Taxable Income Deductions)

Good Afternoon!
I hope this email finds you doing well in the new year thus far and that you had a great Christmas season with your 
families! Director Stanton asked me to email you all regarding H. 3147, Taxable income deductions, which is currently 
in Senate Finance. Does the governor have a position concerning this bill? If so, is there a good time for you all that 
we can discuss? Thanks!
Sally

Sally Foster
Governmental Affairs and Special Projects Director 
South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce 
1550 Gadsden Street, Columbia, SC 29202
Office: (803) 737-0089
Visit us on the web | twitter
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